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Subject: "2008 Buiiding Energy Efficiency Standards Docket # 07-BSTD-1." T

I am write to protest the inclusion of the PCT provision in the 2008 addendum to title 24 of the
Califomia Building code. Like many, many of the other provisions of title 24, this is overreach of
the state. 1 know Title 24, | have felt its stupid lash in my recernt construction. 1 tell everyone |
know how to circumvent the imposition. The PCT provision is absolutely obnoxious. Title 24
already make new construction much more expensive with no benefit except more wasted money
paid to consultants to do calculations which should have already been done by the building
designer.

| urge its removal from the proposed revision.

Michale M. Farrow
Healdsburg




